RESPONSE TO PUBLIC INQUIRIES – 3A



MEMORANDUM

DATE: May 10, 2021

\$

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Councilmembers

Dave Perrault, City Administrator

FROM: Gayle Bauman, Finance Director

SUBJECT: Public Inquiry Response from April 26, 2021 City Council meeting

Budgeted Amount: Actual Amount: Funding Source:

\$

Background

At the April 26, 2021, City Council meeting, a resident inquired about his property's water bill and water meter estimation. A verbal response will be provided at the May 10, 2021 City Council meeting.